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Our Mission 

The Office of the State Fire Marshal 

(OSFM) is dedicated to protecting 

lives and property from the hazards of 

fire or explosion and will promote pre-

vention, educational and investigative 

activities to mitigate incidents, promote life safety and 

deter crimes. 

The Fire Prevention Division 

The goal of the Fire Prevention Division is to reduce the 

potential impact of fire and explosion hazards where 

people live, work and congregate (other than oneï or 

two-family dwellings) through code enforcement, inspec-

tions, plans review, licensing, and public education. 

Prevention Highlights 

Prevention Highlights is published quarterly to pro-

vide facility managers and others with information 

necessary to operate fire-safe facilities. 

Brenda McNorton .................. Chief of Prevention 

Joel Beckner ...................... Education Consultant 

Kevin Doel ............... Public Information Manager 
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Prevention Highlights 

It has been an absolute pleasure 

being with the Office of the 

State Fire Marshal these past 

few months. Something that has 

been especially enjoyable is 

being able to go out and provide 

fire safety education to various 

facilities and their staff.  

When I first arrived at the 

OSFM, there was an emphasis 

on college campus fire safety. 

Our office has reached out to 

Kansas college campuses to give 

the Resident Advisors and 

Student Life Staff fire safety 

instruction to share with 

students when college is in full 

swing. Our office was able to 

provide training at Pittsburg 

State University, Fort Hays 

State University and Washburn 

University. We thank them for 

their hospitality and look 

forward to reaching out to them 

and more campuses next year.  

Another big push for our office 

has been getting the word out 

about the CMS changes to the 

2012 Edition of the Life Safety 

Code 101. In the 

middle of July, there 

were training sessions 

in Topeka and 

Wichita during which 

we were able to cover 

in greater detail the 

changes in the 2012 

Edition of LSC 

101.With great turnout for those 

two training sessions, we believe 

that the healthcare facilities that 

participated will now be more 

aware and prepared for the fire 

code changes affecting their 

facilities.  

In addition to the group 

presentations that I have had 

the privilege of being a part of, 

there have also been individual 

requests for our office to come 

and help out in different ways. 

Very recently, we have gone to 

Larned to teach an Essential 

Level ï Fire Suppression and 

Detection Class and to a 

healthcare facility in Beloit to 

share the code changes that are 

coming soon.  

Traveling across Kansas to give 

different presentations is 

something that I, as a Fire 

Prevention Education 

Consultant, enjoy greatly. It is 

always a pleasure to meet new 

people and being able to give 

information and material that 

could later save lives is a 

rewarding feeling. If you are 

interested in scheduling a 

presentation by our office, 

please call or send me an email 

and I will be happy to work with 

you and help out in any way. My 

direct phone number is 785-296

-0659 and my email address is 

joel.c.beckner@ks.gov.  

-Joel Beckner, Education 

Consultant  

mailto:joel.c.beckner@ks.gov

